
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 2nd December 2022

We will we be learning?

 English – Writing a short narrative to the John Lewis advert Edgar

 Learning songs and words for our Christmas assembly 

 Maths – Consolidation weeks of this term’s learning

 Science – Changing Seasons – Winter is coming 

 RE – Why is Christmas so important to Christians? 

 Art – D.T project; making Christmas decorations and snow globes 

 Phonics – Phase 5 ie, i-e, y, i, (long i)
 Computing – How do we login to the computer. Using the Internet 

 Exploring gymnastics, dance and movement through winter themes 

 Outdoor games - ball control

The children have been working hard on their Christmas nativity performance. We look 

forward to seeing you wrapped up warm to watch outside. If your child has been asked to 

bring something in for their performance, please ensure that we have it by Monday 5th

December. All performances will take at Brockham site. 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Reindeer Run
All children will be taking part in this year's sponsored Reindeer Run. With Christmas 

tunes playing, the children will be running as many laps as they can in 15 minutes 

within their class/year groups and will receive festive reindeer antlers as a reward for 

their hard work! 

All sponsorship donations are to be paid via the Just giving pages 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fondsreindeer Please share this with your family, 

friends and basically anyone you know! Thank you for your support, let the fun begin!

Penguins 

Thursday 8th

Dec 

9.30am

Computer Logins
Your child will have already come home with a login for the online software that we subscribe

to as a school. We will also use logins in the classroom, so that the children can access our

Chromebooks. Please encourage your child to start to memorise the login and password in

order for it to remain secure and private. We are teaching them not to share their password

with anyone else, so that they begin to understand the importance of internet safety and

keeping personal details private. This login will be the same from Year 1 all the way to Year 6

and they may sometimes need it to access homework online. If you have any questions,

please do pop and ask us.

Puffins 

Thursday 8th

December 

2.15pm

Science 
The last couple of lessons in Science, the children have

been exploring and using their 5 senses. This week they

have been exploring what it might be like not to be able

to use their ears or eyes. Miss Winslade brought in her

Braille machine for the children to look at and try!

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fondsreindeer

